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The Honorable Emil Bergquist, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 281-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Bergquist: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2145 by House Committee on Local Government 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2145 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2145 would establish the Butler County Fair Board, which would consist of 15 

members.  An annual meeting for the appointment of members to the Board to succeed members 

with expiring terms would be conducted each December by the presiding county commissioners.  

At the annual meeting, one Boad member would be appointed, if possible, from each county 

commissioner district and not more than five members may be appointed from the county at large.  

Any person residing in the county and who is of legal voting age would be eligible for membership 

on the Board.  

 

 The Kansas Association of Counties states enactment of the bill could have a fiscal effect 

on Butler County; however, the Association does not have enough information to estimate what 

that fiscal effect would be.  The Association also states there would be no fiscal effect to any other 

Kansas county.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Jay Hall, Kansas Association of Counties  


